
 
 

 KILLARNEY HEIGHTS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

APPLICATION FORM 
YEAR 7, 2024 EXTENSION CLASS TEST 
TUESDAY 4th APRIL 2023 9am - 11.30am 

 
Applications close on Friday 24th March 2023 

 
 
Out of Area Students: 
Killarney Heights High School, Forest High School and Davidson High School administer the same 
exam at the same time.  Please sit the exam at your local school and request that the results be sent 
to the school you are applying to as an out of area student. If your local school is not mentioned 
above and you will be applying to Killarney Heights High School please sit the exam at Killarney 
Heights High School. 
 
Out of Area students will need to apply for a place at Killarney Heights High School following the 
normal process and if successful we will then determine if they have gained a place in the X Class 
dependant on their result. 
 
 
Student’s name: ________________________M/F Parent’s Name: ______________________ 
 
Address:       _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact No:      ____________________________________ 
 
Contact Email:   ____________________________________ 
 
Date of Birth:     ____________________________________ 
 
Primary School: ____________________________________ 
 

 
I am an in-area student applying for a place at Killarney Heights High School 
 
 
I am an in-area student applying for a place at a different school, please send my 
results to ______________________________ 

 
 
I am an out-of-area student applying for a place at Killarney Heights High School and 
will be sitting the test at Killarney Heights High School 

 
 
I am an out-of-area student applying for a place at a Killarney Height High School, I 
will be sitting the test at  ______________________________ . (Please enrol and pay for 
the test at the school where you will be sitting the test) 

 
The cost of the test is $50.  Payment is required prior to sitting the test. 

Please pay this in person at the school office. 
No Applications will be accepted after the cut-off date – Friday 24th March 2023. 

 
Please contact Lesley Fenn on 9451 7005 or killarney-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au for further details 
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